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Dear Tibetan Terrier club or enthusiast, 

We in the UK are really looking forward to welcoming you to the Tibetan Terrier 

Congress 2017. The congress is being organised by the two Tibetan Terrier clubs in the 

UK. We will be giving each delegate a folder containing reports from as many countries 

as possible. Please help us and compile a comprehensive report about the breed in your 

country to include club activities, the BIS & BPIS winner at you last club show. We 

would also like to know about any breeding restrictions etc. that your countries kennel 

club or breed clubs enforce or advice. Could you also tell us a bit about how your judges 

are trained? Please also tell us about which if any DNA tests you are doing and include 

statistics and also any health surveys that either your club has done or that your Kennel 

club has commissioned. Please keep your report to 2 double sided A4 sheets. Also any 

donations for the auction would be very much appreciated. 

Please send these reports to waterley@f2s.com before the end of March 2017. 
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